CITY OF NEWARK, CALIFORNIA

37101 Newark Boulevard * Newark. California 94560-3796  (415) 793-1400  FAX (415) 745.9972

April 5, 1991

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed you will find our rifle (SC 6367512) that has been returned for the
replacement of the trigger mechanism.

We need the trigger mechanism replaced and a letter stating the weapon is  safe to
use. The written statement is required due to potential liability if an accidental
‘discharge occurred.

Thank You for your help in this matter. I spoke with Lenna on the phone who told us
to return the weapon. Please take note that Lenna was very helpful and her
professional and efficient approach helped ease many of our concerns.

Please return the repaired weapon to:

OFFICER ROBIN TRENCH
Newark Police Department
37101 Newark Blvd
Newark, CA 94560

If you have any questions I can be reached at (415) 790-7255.

Sincerely,

227

Robin Lynn Trench, PCO # 1

PS04493



